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17 November 2016 
 
 
 
To:  
Dr Phillip Lee MP 
 
 
 
Email to: samiul.chowdhury@justice.gsi.gov.uk 
    nazma.begum@justice.gsi.gov.uk 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of 9 November signalling the launch of a seed funding 
competition for multi agency arrangements for women offenders. 
 
I do hope that you receive a good number of worthwhile bids, and to aid matters we 
will place this exchange of letters on our website, and also mention the competition 
to providers when we are out on inspection. 
 
Thank you very much for letting me know of the competition. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dame Glenys Stacey 
HM Chief Inspector of Probation 


